
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 -  George, for perseverance  with 
problem solving questions. 
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Year 2 -  Violet, for always taking such 
 pride in her work. 

Year 3 -  Sophie, for enthusiasm towards 
French and a great attitude! 

Year 4  -  George for always being helpful 
and supportive. 

Year 5 -  Noah, for always working hard  
and having a great attitude in every  
lesson. 

Year 6   -  Dom, for always being so  
enthusiastic - never change! 

EYFS -  Harper, for settling into Nursery 
so well. 

Diary Dates 

Red Nose Day - Friday 17th March 

Parents Evening - Weds 22nd March 

Parents Evening - Thurs 23rd March 

Easter Service - Monday 27th March PM 

School Closes for Easter Holidays - Friday 31st March 

School re-opens - Monday 17th April 

May Day Bank Holiday - Monday 1st May 

Coronation Bank Holiday - Monday 8th May 

School Closes for half-term Friday 26th May 

School re-opens - Monday 5th June 

School Closed for PD Day - Friday 23rd June 

School Closes for Summer Holidays - Friday 21st July  

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

EYFS -  Elijah 
Year 1 - Harry 
Year 2 - Lottie 
Year 3 - Grace 

Year 4 - Ruaridh 
Year 5 - Robin 
Year 6 - Bas 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

EYFS -  Ethan 
Year 1 -  Valentina 

Year 2 - Noah 
Year 3 - Mason 
Year 4 - Esme 
Year 5 - Holly 
Year 6 - Chloe 

Red Nose Day - Friday 17th March 
 

To celebrate red nose day this year we are 
holding a decorate the potato competition. Please bring 
your decoarated potatoes in to school on the morning 

on the 17th March - best ones will win a prize! 
Everyone is welcome to come to school in non-uniform  

that day too for a suggested donation of £1. 
 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where 
roots grow and seeds flourish.   

Luke 8:4-15 
Attendance Award: Y3/Y6 

Whole school : 94.0% 

 
ATTENDANCE 

Rec. 93.3% 

Class 1 75.0% 

Class 2 91.3% 

Class 3 100% 

Class 4 97.1% 

Class 5 94.9% 

Class 6 100% 
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Industrial Action  
On March 15th and 16th 2023 the 
National Education Union will be 

taking part in two days of industrial 
action. We will try to minimise 

disruption as much as possible but 
will contact parents as soon as we 

have any information as to how this 
will affect our school. Thank you. 

 

 

Parents Evening 
Following on from the paper reports last term, 
we will be holding in person parents evenings 
this term. It will be a chance to chat with your 
child’s class teacher/s in school and discuss 

their progress so far this academic year.  
Appointments will be 10 mins long and will be 

held on Wednesday & Thursday the 22nd/23rd of 
March. 

 
Please book your appointment using the links on 

the letter emailed out last week. Thank you. 

Staindrop School Council  

‘In the Spotlight’ Award 

 

KS1 - Tommy - for sitting smartly and working hard! 

KS2 -  Joseph L - for being brave after his accident! 

Staff  - Mrs Fletcher - thank you for all that you do! 


